
Tepeyac Community Health Center is thrilled to express our heartfelt gratitude
to all of the organizations that have generously supported us in 2023. Your
unwavering commitment to our mission and vision has been instrumental to
our ability to provide exceptional, compassionate care to all, regardless of a
patient’s ability to pay.

We’d like to extend a special thank you to the organizations listed below:
Angell Foundation
Caring for Colorado Foundation
City and County of Denver
Colorado Access
Colorado Department of Healthcare Policy & Financing
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment
Colorado Economic Development and International Trade Office
Colorado Office of the Attorney General
National Alliance for Hispanic Health
NextFifty Initiative
The Colorado Behavioral Health Administration
Virginia Hill Foundation 

Our mission is to inspire health, wellbeing, and humanity in our community
through all of life’s stages. This mission is underpinned by our vision of
creating a healthy community with access to regular and ongoing health care,
marked by cultural responsiveness and exceptional care that empowers our
patients and creates healthier families overall.

Your belief in our mission strengthens our ability to address the unique
healthcare needs of the diverse populations we serve. All contributions have
made a lasting impact on the lives of individuals and families in our community.
Thank you! 


